ANTHONY R. FANUCCI
MAYOR

February 15, 2022

Att: Council President Dr. Arthur and Members of City Council
Re: Appointment of H. James Neher, Director of Public Works

Dear Council President Dr. Arthur and Members of City Council,

As you know, there has been a vacancy in the position of Director for the Department of Public
Works. | have been diligently seeking a professional with the knowledge and experience concerning the
operation of Public Works and Civil Service who will assist our Public Works Manager in the proper
operation of the Department.

| am attaching the resume of Mr. Neher for your review, which will indicate he is the

appropriate person for the appointment. As such, | am appointing H. James Neher to the position of
Director of Public Works subject to your ratification and consent to the same.

Respectfully yours,

Anthony R. Fanucci
Mayor, City of Vineland

Cc. Keith Petrosky, Municipal Clerk
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